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Visit the Veterans' Home
The life is compared to the flowing water, and a moment can not be dropped off. But what has been

done, good deeds, will  always be spoken in tongues. May 9 - "Day of Memory and Honor" is widely
celebrated in our country as a nationwide holiday. The management of the institute, along with their own
initiatives, organized visits to their homes by remembering the elderly who had the courage to hit the
heroes and the Fronts at the chairs.

On May 9,  the Deputy Dean of  the Faculty of  "Land Management" H.  Eshova and the dean of  the
Department of Geodesy and Geoinformatics I. Musaev, the teachers of the department M.Rajabayev and
O.  Mukhtorov  congratulated  former  Sattorkhan  Ibodullayev,  a  former  professor  of  Geodesy  and
Geoinformatics department. They went to the hospital to get the message. On behalf of the rector of the
institute congratulated on the holiday and presented gifts. Sattorkhan Ibodullaev, very pleased with this
visit, expressed his gratitude to us and the management of the institute.

Hurriyat Eshova, Deputy Dean of the Faculty of Social Sciences, Youth
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